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Colorado Department of Revenue and 

Governor’s Office of Information Technology 

Release Request for Proposals (RFP) 
 

Colorado Driver License, Record, Indentification and Vehicle Enterprise Solution 

(Colorado DRIVES) 
 

June 27, 2014 – Denver, CO. The Colorado Department of Revenue (CDOR) and Governor’s 

Office of Information Technology (OIT) today released an RFP to replace the legacy systems 

Driver’s License System (DLS) and Colorado State Titling and Registration System (CSTARS) 

currently used by the Division of Motor Vehicles (DMV) and implement a modern customer-

centric commercial-off-the-shelf (COTS) integrated system.  

 CDOR and the OIT are seeking qualified Offerors who can provide a solution for replacement 

of the DLS, CSTARS and supporting systems that best achieves the business, operational and 

technical goals. The RFP process is being used to ensure an open and competitive bid process. 
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